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EMUL-PLUS NO 3

COMMERCIAL

READY TO USE INSECTICIDE

KILLS FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS.

FOR DAIRIES, PIGGERIES, POULTRY HOUSES AND BARNS.

REGISTRATION NO 20133  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:

Dichlorvos.................................. 0.20%
Pyrethrin................................... 0.02%
Piperonyl Butoxide.......................... 0.10%
Di-n-propylisocinchomeronate................ 0.30%

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENT  10 L
18 L

PLUS INC.
300, Rue Chapleau, Suite 101

Saint-hyacinthe  J2S 6V9

DIRECTIONS:

Shake well before using.  Close doors and windows and other
openings and remove all animals from buildings before
application.  Apply with a mist fogger (non-thermal) or manual
pump at a rate of 200 mL/100 m3.  Wear mask or respirator and
protective clothing.  Apply to cracks, crevices and wall
surfaces.  Direct spray, upwards, towards ceilings and walls or
straight on insects.  Keep area closed for 10-20 minutes after
fogging.  Ventilate thoroughly before reentering treated areas. 
Repeat as necessary.  When using a mist fogger, the equipment
must be maintained and operated in accordance with the
manufacturer's instruction manual.

NOTE:  Treatment should be made before or after milking only.
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PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Not for use on
humans or animals.  Apply only when the dairy is not in
operation.  Cover or remove all food processing surfaces, milk,
utensils, and dairy processing equipment.  After spraying, wash
all surfaces that may contact milk food and rinse thoroughly with
potable water before reuse. Avoid contamination of feed and
water-troughs.

Thoroughly clean all food processing equipment with potable water
before resuming operations.  Avoid contact with skin.  Do not
inhale spray mist.  Wash after using.  Do not store near food
water or litter.  Keep in original container during storage. 
Store in a cool, well ventilated place.  Do not use in areas
where beekeeping equipment or supplies are being stored. Do not
contaminate any body of water.  Toxic to fish.

FIRST AID:   This product contains petroleum distilate;  harmful
if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  In case of
poisoning, call a physician or Poison Control Centre immediately.  If on skin, remove
contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap and
water.  If in eyes , flush with water for 5-10 minutes and obtain
medical attention.  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting,  but
rush the patient to the nearest hospital. Take container,label or product
name and Pest Control Product Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

DISPOSAL:  Rinse the empty container thoroughly and add rinsings
to the spray tank.  Follow provincial instructions for any
required additional cleaning of the container prior to its
disposal.  Make the empty container unsuitable for further use. 
Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.  For information on the disposal of unused,
unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provncial
Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.+)) 




